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John Macholc

Sent: 13 June 2007 18:16
To: John Macholec
Subject: Crow Trees Barn

Dear John

Further to our telephone conversation yesterday, we would like to confirm that we are withdrawing our Listed
Planning Consent application due to reasons beyond our control.

We will be in touch again in the near future to discuss any possible future plans we Eavé-f& ihéié{able block.

Kind regards

14/06/2007




